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Minnesota Association of Professional Employees Meeting Minutes
GoToMeeting
Thursday December 16th, 12:00

Officers Present at the meeting
 President, Dan Kelly, Vice President, Patrick Pueringer and Recording Secretary, Vernitta Moore

1) Welcome and call to order:
Dan called meeting to order 
	Officers’ Reports:
a) Recording Secretary:  Vernitta Moore 
Minutes approved
b) Membership Secretary:  Vacant
c) 141 members, 113 nonmembers and 12 associates.
Join MAPE today, great ideas come from MAPE members.
d) Treasurer: Patrick Pueringer  YTD: $22,267.00
Members approved 2022 budget 
e) Regional Director:  Vernitta Moore 
Thank you for your feedback on the survey, majority ruled and we will not conjoin our locals together decided to keep them separate.  
If there is a topic/training you would like for us to cover, feel free to come to the monthly meetings and share your ideas.
Britton and I held a union 101 training for new members.
No Board meeting scheduled for December.
If you would like to participate in MAPE’s monthly Board of Directors meeting, send an email to Megan Dayton and she will send you a link.  Next scheduled meeting Jan. 21st
There is a spot for employee comments.
Business Agent: Britton Mikkelsen
`	Dec. 17, 2021, employees received their 2.5% raises and retro payments.
	MAPE’s 2021-2023 contract is now in interim effect based on a vote by the SER. 
The full Legislature must pass the contract. 
Legislative session begins 1/31/22 – 5/23/22.
Contact your Legislator and tell them to pass our Contract. 
President: Dan Kelly
502 has two open officer positions, Treasurer and Membership Secretary. 

Next Meeting:  December 16th, GoToMeeting. 
Respectfully Submitted, Vernitta Moore, MAPE, Local 502
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